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I’m writing to express my disappointment with the new "regulation of retail forex" 10:1. I think
that the investor should have the right to decide what and how to risk when they invest their own
wells. I think that the government already involves enough in the people’s business. Let us be
responsible for our own decisions about how to invest and how much to risk, and please respect our
investment freedom. Thanks CFTC.
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